

### WEEKLY BULLETIN 23 January 2024 Volume 64 - Issue 28





**Pres Bernard Jones** 

DG Andrea Grosvenor Bulletin editor: Issa Shalhoub

Area Gov Haseena Tweddle RI Pres Gordon R. McInally

Club's Website and Club's Facebook

## January is Vocational Service Month

Tonight; Natalie Hunt, dietician Members, Partners and Friends' Night

Introduction: Geoff Johns Vote of Thanks: John Hozack

#### **Future Programs:**

30 Jan; Membership Night

NO Guest Speaker, Directors to explain what they do, please invite friends-acquaintances for a Rotary

Information Night.

February is Peacebuilding and Conflict

Prevention Month

6 Feb; TBA 13 Feb; TBA

20 Feb; David Heydon; 'Have you thought of adding

Antarctica to your bucket list?

27 Feb; TBA

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 <a href="mailto:louisements-com.au">loumgarr@optusnet.com.au</a>
by NOON ON MONDAY.

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras.

Club's Calendar			
Half Yearly Dues (subs) are due			
Sunday 26 January 2024 Australia Day			
	28 Jan	Sun	Bunnings BBQ
	10 Feb	Sat	Taste of the Sea @ Oceanvibe
	23 Feb	Fri	Rotary's Anniversary
	25 Feb	Sun	Bunnings BBQ
	8-10 Mar	Fri-Sun	PE and Learning & Development Training – Batemans Bay
	15-17 Mar	Fri-Sun	RYPEN - Wagga
	23 March	Sat	BOF Ball at DLC
	24 Mar	Sun	Bunnings BBQ
	31 Mar	EASTER Sunday	
 	10 Apr	Our Club	's Anniversary
se	25 Apr	Thurs ANZAC Day	
<u>au</u>	12 June	Wed	SESCA

## Birthdays:

29 Jan; Gareth Davies. **Anniversaries:** None this week.

# Meeting Report, 16 January 2024

President Bernard Jones welcomed the members back to the DLC.

Tonight, will be a planning meeting.

A reminder re Taste of the Sea, 10 Feb 2024.

For the Membership Night, 30 January, please invite people you know to serve with us the community, each director to explain what their committee does and what they will do.

The Camper trailer has a second-hand fridge installed and getting it ready to sell, for \$20,000 or nearest offer.

**Secretary Issa Shalhoub**, the Milton Show Society requested the use of our stage, Phil Brown is looking after that. Arecare is after Rotarians to do a regular house visit to the residents, if interested please contact Arecare.

**Next week** we have a very interesting guest speaker, for members, family and friends, please advise numbers to Louise Garrett.

**Treasurer Ed Zonneveldt**; a reminder to two members to pay their dues.

**Vocational Director Yvonne Young**; SESCA will take place on 12 June, the Award night will be launched on 30 Jan. Helpers with the Bar are needed.

Louise Garrett requires male helpers (with current WWCC) for the BOF Ball at the DLC, every Sunday from 11 Feb to 17 March to supervise, a roster will be organised.

**John Payne** spoke on 'Eyes For Africa', John Hozack is preparing an MOU which will go to the Board to approve. Musical Event in April to be organised.

RAM, Rotarians Against Malaria, perhaps donate the proceed of Bunnings BBQ towards RAM. Movie Night.

**Directors** or their representative met with their committee members, then gave their summary.

On behalf of the Community Service Committee and in Geoff Johns absence, John Hozack set out below the objectives of the Community Service Committee: In attendance; Jeff Franklin John Hozack Dale Wilford.

(Ian Tibbles was at the meeting but attended the Environmental Meeting with Craig Cameron).

- 1. Continue with the Bunnings BBQs as much as possible but in moderation to ensure Rotarians don't lose interest.
- 2. Participate in the Park Care programme in association with Council and have as many Rotarians as possible complete the Park Care Safety form.
- 3. Continue with the "Poker Run" activity (to be renamed because of possible connotations with gambling).
- 4. Support Geoff with his efforts to have Rotarians attend Military commemorations.
- 5. Officially disband any future Swap meetings because of insurance issues.
- 6. Continue support of Yumaro nursery in whatever format that may be required including working bees.
- 7. Support the Board in the sale of the caravan with payment up front.

It was suggested that if any Victorian or Northern Queensland clubs required the use of the caravan then to transport the caravan to that Rotary Club for its use rather than sell the caravan. This to be followed up

- 8. Repair the BBQ recently purchased and remove any safety risks.
- 9. Support the Milton Show BBQ Shed during Milton Show. Yvonne Young to organise a roster.
- 10. Support future BBQs at Wombat Brewery for Rotarians and guests.
- 11. Continue to support local primary schools and Ulladulla High School with projects as required.

The above is subject to Geff Johns approval with corrections and or additions in his capacity as Chairperson of Community Service.

**Environment Director Craig Cameron**; to get Treading Lightly involved, Cameras for RFS; early fires warning, Greening Australia and tree lines.

**President Bernard on behalf of the International Director**, to organise an International Night, as well as what John Payne addressed.

**Vocational Director Yvonne Young** spoke on Workplace Visits such as Ulladulla Printing Services, Ambulance Station, Flower Farm, Yumaro.

Ulladulla Land Council rep will address our Club,

Winery Visit,

Defib demonstration,

PETS and District Assembly,

Blue Scope Visit or Workings of Port Kembla Visit.

Ross Wade on behalf of the Youth Director; will get promotional and sport speakers, support NAIDOC. Driver Ed and BOF Princesses Ball.







